
Lord God, be on my mind, on my lips and in my heart as I humbly proclaim your Word. 

Mass Schedule Intention 

May 21 Sat 5 pm Vigil, The Most Holy Trinity +Maria & Mieczyslaw 
Skrzyepk 

May 22 Sun 11 am The Most Holy Trinity Parish Family 

May 23 Mon 12:10 pm  +Judy Broughton 

May 24 Tue 8:15 am No Tuesday Mass dur ing summer break  

May 25 Wed 12:10 pm St. Bede, St. Gregory VII, St. Mary Magdalene +Harry & Kathleen Bock 

May 28  Sat 5 pm Vigil, The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ +Matt Hogan 

May 29 Sun 11 am The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ +Maria Skrzypek 

May 22 — The Most Holy Trinity 

Date Lectors Extraordinary Ministers  Collection  Counters 

May 21 Harry Gremore Kevin Carlisle, Glodine LaValle Judy Daniels 
Jeannie Harrington May 22 Ed Riley Malinda Darter, Ann Evans Copeland 

May 28 Charlotte Hogan Charlotte Hogan, Lydia Baker Peggy Sides 
Jayne Dees May 29 Jo Crouthers Jo Crouthers, Renee Smith 
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O n e  C h u r c h ,  E a s t  t o  W e s t  :  L o v i n g  J e s u s ,  S e r v i n g  J e s u s ,  S h a r i n g  J e s u s  

Join the TRIP OF A LIFETIME.  THE HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE : Where Jesus Walked.  May 
29—June 9, 2017.  13 day trip; ALL included; $3,500.  With Fr. Jarek and Fr. Tomasz 
Dubiel, OFM.  More info and online registration : http://sacredheart-semo.org/the-holy-
land-pilgrimage 

MONTHLY 

Collections Amount 

May 15 $3,838.22 

May 8 $2,276.00 

May 1 $3,574.10 

TOTAL  
COLLECTIONS 

TOTAL  
 EXPENSES 

Apr $13,845.27 $17,505.86 

Mar $12,380.13 $14,434.66 

Feb $14,030.07 $21,499.89 

Giving Summary  

Sacrament of Reconciliation — Saturday, 4 to 4:45 p.m.           
Confessing our sins may be difficult for us, but it brings us peace.  We are sinners and we need 
God’s forgiveness.  Pope Francis  

To date our parish has given $7,655.00 toward our $13,229.00 goal. Thank you! If 
you have not yet made your pledge, please add your gift, whatever the amount, in 
unity with those who have already given by returning a pledge card. 

A BIG THANK YOU to Judy Daniels and Jeannie Harrington.  They have served our Parish 
for many years and in many jobs.  They have been Collection Counters for many years and 
have decided to retire.  These two ladies have been active in our school as well and are great 
role models for our children.  Ms. Harrington served as  school principal 1994-2001 and Mrs. 
Judy is retiring from teaching at our school after 12 years.  Mrs. Judy is an amazing teacher.  
She uses every moment of the day to teach and is generous with her time after school hours 
too.  After 42 years of teaching, she has earned a well-deserved break. 

 
We also say good-bye to Ms. Mary Shy, our principal since 2009.  When she 
walked into our school on her first day, we had 24 students in PreK through 8th 
grade.   As she leaves us now we have 85 students who have the education and 
opportunity to become good, caring people.     She has worked 24/7 for the past 7 
years.  She has put her heart and soul into our school.   Good luck Ms. Mary,  we 
appreciate you.  We will miss you.   

 
 

Taken from Fr. Jarek’s comments at our Lenten program. 

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, May 30, to honor Memorial Day. 

Fr. Jarek will be out of the office from May 29th through June 24th.  There will be no weekday 

masses during this time.  Fr. Varone will be celebrating weekend masses with us. 


